Cheong Wan Road Flyover

The Highways Department reported on the repair works of Cheong Wan Road
Flyover at the inter-departmental press conference this afternoon (November
26). The department would like to point out that the opening of a road
depends on the prevailing situation and appeal to members of the public to
pay attention to the latest traffic news tomorrow morning (November 27).
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